
SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060

MEDIA RELEASE

The Santa Cruz Police Department Announces a Public Casket Viewing

On Wednesday March 6th between 3:00 PM and 8:00 PM a public casket viewing walkthrough will 
occur at:

Santa Cruz Memorial
1927 Ocean Street

With this viewing we have added to the opportunities for the local community to join with us and 
honor Sergeant Butch Baker and Officer Elizabeth Butler.  

This additional public viewing opportunity has been made possible through the generous contribution 
of the Krassow family and Santa Cruz Memorial.  Randy Krassow’s contributions have been 
invaluable to our officers and families.  He has organized donations and provided logistic support in 
the tens of thousands of dollars toward this cause.   We are forever grateful of their care for us during 
this time.  

For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Steve Clark Phone:  (831) 420-5815


